
St. MONTFORT SCHOOL RE-OPENING AFTER SUMMER VACATIONS 

After a long summer vacation, St Montfort School re-opened on 24th June 2019. 
Teachers presented a welcome assembly. They brought out the goals the students 
need to achieve in future and asked the students to work hard to achieve success. 
The Principal, staff and students thanked and wished Rev. Bro. John Minj, our Vice 
Principal, good luck as he got transferred and welcomed the new Vice-Principal, 
Rev.Bro.Bala Joseph. The students and staff also welcomed Rev.Bro. Johnson, 
who will be incahrge of the St. Montfort Hindi Medium School and coordinators 
Sr. jainy George, Middle section, and Sr. Angel Maria, primary section. The newly 
appointed teachers introduced themselves and were welcomed to the 
Montfortian family. The day became special as the school magazine, Montfort 
Echo 2018-19 was released. Principal Rev. Bro. Monachan urged the students to 
lead a disciplined life and to work hard to make their dreams a success. He 
welcomed all with blessings and best wishes. May the year prove to be successful 
for one and all. 


